
 

Dear Valued Patient, 

We are excited to share some important news with you about the future of Blue Ridge Dental. 

After thoughtful consideration and many heartfelt discussions about the best way to continue our 

tradition of excellent dental care, Drs. Ben and Lyn Smith have decided to affiliate their practice 

with the HPU Health network. This transition will evolve our practice into HPU Health - 

Mayberry Dental on July 1, 2024. 

For 34 years, we have been committed to providing you and your family with exceptional dental 

care. We both greatly appreciate the confidence and trust you have placed in us through the 

years. Our decision to join HPU Health is driven by a shared philosophy in patient care that 

aligns with our own. Our philosophy of practice includes total patient care with an emphasis on 

high quality dental treatment, patient education and preventive care once a patient is restored to 

optimal dental health. We try to help our patients develop a better understanding of how dental 

health is a part of their total health. 

Additionally, joining HPU Health presents a unique opportunity for us to contribute to the field 

of dentistry more broadly by sharing our experience and knowledge with the next generation of 

dental professionals. Both Drs. Ben and Lyn Smith are committed to helping to develop future 

practitioners who share our commitment to excellent patient care. 

Dr. Ben plans to continue to work part-time, including completing dental treatment that is 

planned and in progress.  Dr. Lyn is looking forward to retiring from practicing general dentistry 

on June 30th. 

Please be assured that the team you have come to know and trust at Blue Ridge Dental will 

continue to be a cornerstone of HPU Health - Mayberry Dental. All of our staff are excited about 

the future and this new chapter that will continue to provide continuity of care for our patients. 

Your dental health remains our top priority, and we are committed to ensuring a smooth 

transition with no disruption to the care you have come to expect and deserve. All scheduled 

appointments will proceed as planned, and we are available to address any questions or concerns 

you may have. 

We look forward to welcoming you to HPU Health - Mayberry Dental and continuing our 

journey together in achieving optimal dental health. Please call us at (336)789-5306 if you have 

any questions or concerns. Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

Warm regards, 

Drs. Ben and Lyn Smith and the future HPU Health - Mayberry Dental team 


